
A contraflow lane(                ) will allow two-way traffic on Greenbrier Street,
between Washington Street and Oakridge Drive. 

The speed limit will be reduced to 25 MPH. 
CPD will direct traffic at all of the starred locations on maps. 

ACCESS:

ACCESS TO GREENBRIER STREET, OAKRIDGE DRIVE, HILLCREST DRIVE
WHAT: Access to and from Greenbrier Street will be impacted by the USA Cycling Pro Road

National Championship Road Races
WHEN: SAT, MAY 24 SUN, MAY 25 MON, MAY 26

Washington St Intersection

Off/Onramps

Oakridge DriveHillcrest DriveCPD will direct traffic at Hillcrest
Drive & Greenbrier Street. There
may be times when traffic exiting
and entering will be routed
northbound (toward airport) to
turn around and come back down
Greenbrier Street. Due to the placement of fencing,

access is limited, and will be at the
direction of CPD. 
The fencing is a safety precaution that
helps protect both the cyclists and
traveling public. 
Traffic exiting Oakridge can do so
toward Greenbrier Street OR Wertz
Avenue
Greenbrier Street traffic needing to
enter Oakridge Drive will use the
following routes:
Northbound traffic will be routed to
Rutledge Road >> Bakers Fork >>
Oakridge
Southbound traffic will be routed to
Washington >> Sidney >> Piedmont >>
California Ave >>  Washington E >>
Washington >> Wertz >> Oakridge


